
INVITE  

 

 

 

 
THE OFFICE OF THE DVC (RESEARCH, INNOVATION & 
ENGAGEMENT) WITH PARTNERS  
 
Cordially invites you to the decolonisation debate titled:  
 
“DECOLONISATION IN HIGHER EDUCATION:  A DURBAN 
UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY INTROSPECTION” 
 
According to the DUT annual performance plan, the  university identifies 
the need for the development of a decolonisation discussion paper by 
December 2017. As part of this, you are invited to participate in a debate 
session on “decolonising higher-education with a focus on DUT.  
 
DETAILS OF EVENT 
DATE:  4 August 2017 
TIME:  12:00 - 14:30 
VENUE: Hotel School Conference Centre, Ritson  

Campus 
 
RSVP to Zenande Ndakisa ZenandeN@dut.ac.za  on or before 
1 August 2017. 
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